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CWC/OISY/Cir./2025-2026/ 14                                                                                 10th JULY,2025 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

CWC ORCHIDS THE INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL Administration welcomes you all to the New 

Academic Year 2025 - 2026. In accordance to the process and procedures laid down in the Maharashtra 

Educational Institutions 

(Regulation of Fee) Act, 2011, the Maharashtra Educational Institutions (Regulation of Fee) 

(Amendment) Act, 2018 and Maharashtra Educational Institutions (Regulation of Fee) Rules, 

2016 we here by announce that the PTA for the academic year 2025 -2026 is formed. 

 

The parent of every student in the school is a member of the Parent-Teacher Association. An annual amount 

of rupees fifty in the case of urban area and rupees twenty, in the case of rural area, shall be paid by each 

member of the Parent-Teacher Association. 

 

Looking forward to a progressive year ahead. 

 

Date:10th July 2025 
 

Thanks & Regards, 
 

         

Ms. Anuradha Premnath 

Principal 

Orchids The International School, Yari Road  

Contact numbers- 7619533054/ 7619533048 

Email Id: oisy.admin@orchids.edu.in 


